
February 14th, 2024 
 

The City Council of the City of Wessington Springs met in special session at the Office of Finance Officer at 

5:00 P.M. on Wednesday, February 14th, 2024, with the following members being present:  Ryan Knipfer, Layton 

Schimke. Vicki Harmdierks, Natasha Waters, Kari Fagerhaug and with Mayor Brian Bergeleen presiding.  Also, in 

attendance was Linda Willman, Finance Officer and Gary Blue City Attorney.  Councilman Tim Schooler was 

absent. 
 

The meeting was opened with pledge of allegiance.  
 

A motion was made by Schimke, seconded by Knipfer to approve the agenda as presented.  Ayes:  5  Nays:  0  

Motion carried. 
 

Conflicts of Interest:  none stated. 
 

Mayor Brian Bergeleen announced this was time for public comment.  No interested parties. 
 

A discussion was held on the future water source for the City of Wessington Springs between hooking up to Mid-

Dakota Rural Water or a new water plant and possible funding options.  Scott Gross, General Manager Mid-

Dakota, Dwight Gutzmer Mid-Dakota Board Member, Jeff McGirr Mid Dakota Board Member, Darrell Raschke 

Mid-Dakota Board Member, Lennis Fagerhaug Mid-Dakota Board Member, Lyle Schumack Engineer for Barrett 

& West, Camden Hofer Engineer for SPN, Andy Bruels DANR via phone, and Brian McGinnis Planning District III 

via phone were all included in the discussion.  
 

A motion was made by Schimke, seconded by Knipfer to adjourn the meeting.  Ayes:  5  Nays:  0  Motion carried. 

 

 

______________________________   ATTEST: ____________________________________ 

Brian Bergeleen, Mayor                                               Linda Willman, Finance Officer 

 


